
    
 

 LOCKER SAFETY TIPS 
 

 

 
Preventing theft from lockers is a priority for everyone.  Theft from lockers is a problem on many 
campuses across the country. By reducing the opportunity for thieves to access your locker and the 
value of objects in it, you can help reduce the risk of locker theft. 

DID YOU KNOW? 
In most cases of personal property thefts commonly reported to Security Services, the items that were 
taken were left unattended - often for a very short period of time! 
 
You can greatly reduce the likelihood of falling victim to a personal property theft by removing the 
opportunity and taking/keeping your belongings with you - even if you intend to step away briefly. 
 
Consider employing some of these theft prevention strategies to keep yourself safe on or off campus! 

• Are appropriately securing and locking your items, while using the Gym facilities or any locker on 
College property 

• Keep valuables out of sight; including purses and wallets, cell phones, electronics and jewelry, 
and never leave your valuables unattended.  

• Always check that your locker is shut and locked before walking away. Even if you think it’s 
completely closed, there is always a possibility that the lock didn’t catch, so double check 
just to be sure. 

• Ensure you use a sturdy, reliable lock 
• Keep your locker combination confidential 

• Do not leave valuables in your locker especially overnight or through weekends 
• Check your locker regularly 
• Report all incidents and suspicious activity to Security Services or the police 

 

 Have a report to file? Contact us at  
Emergency HelpLine: 416-764-0911 or Microsoft Teams ext.88 
Main Security Dispatch: 416-764-0911 

Your Safety Matters 



 


